
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

OAK LAWN-HOMETOWN SCHOOL DISTRICT 123 
OAK LAWN, ILLINOIS 

 
April 12, 2016 

 
Notice of Public Hearing Concerning the Intent of the Board of Education of 

School District Number 123, Cook County, Illinois 
to Sell $900,000 Working Cash Fund Bonds 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that School District Number 123, Cook County, Illinois (the 
“District”) will hold a public hearing on the 25th day of April, 2016, at 7:00 o’clock P.M. The 
hearing will be held in the Oak Lawn-Hometown Middle School Building, 5345 West 99th Street, 
Oak Lawn, Illinois.  The purpose of the hearing will be to receive public comments on the proposal to 
sell bonds of the District in the amount of  $900,000 for the purpose of increasing the working cash 
fund of the District. 
 
By order of the President of the Board of Education of School District Number 123, Cook County, 
Illinois. 
 
Dated the 12th day of April, 2016 

 
Jay Lurquin 
Secretary, Board of Education, 
School District Number 123 
Cook County, Illinois 

 
 


